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10 September, 2013
Dear Md Mottaleb,

Thank you once again for all of your hard work this week and for helping us make
IPC 2013 a success!

We truly appreciate you giving your time to help us make everything run so
smoothly. | hope to see you in San Diego, California next year at IPC 2014.

Best Wishes,

Tracy J. Holle

Data Services Coordinator
IEEE Photonics Society

445 Hoes Lane

Piscataway, NJ USA 08854
Tel: 732-562-3863

Fax: 732-562-8434
www.photonicsconferences.org




